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23rd September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 4  Residential Trip 
Grosvenor Hall, Kingswood 

26th to 28th April 2023 
 

As you may be aware in April next year we are planning a residential trip for our Year 4 children to 
Grosvenor Hall in Ashford.    
 

Grosvenor Hall is part of the Kingswood group for outdoor learning and the accommodation offers 
adventure and recreational facilities set in the grounds of a former manor house and allows for a very 
wide range of activities, all supervised by fully qualified instructors. We have used this site earlier this 
year for our previous year 6 children and both the accommodation and facilities are of a high standard. 
 
We will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 5th October to give further information for both parents 
and carers of children who may  have already booked or for families who would be interested in taking 
part. During the meeting there will be a presentation regarding the location and all that it offers and 
a chance to speak with staff who have attended previously.  The meeting will be at 6:15pm on 5th 
October and will be held in the KS2 hall.  Entry will be via the main entrance on Westfield Road. 
 
Further information can be found by visiting: Grosvenor Hall Kent | Outdoor Education | Kingswood 
 
The cost of the trip will be £175.00 and a deposit of £50 will be required to secure a place for your 
child. Further information regarding the schedule of payments and how to pay via Weduc will be sent 
to you on the day of the meeting. Parents and carers need to be aware that deposits are non-
refundable and in the event you wish to cancel your child’s place you will be liable for cancellation 
charges. If you have already booked and paid a deposit for your child, there is no obligation to attend 
the meeting. 
 
We would like to take as many children as possible, but places are limited, and can only be guaranteed 
on a first come first served basis on the payment of a deposit.  
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Bishop in the school 
office. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr James Williams                                                                                                            
Executive Headteacher  

 
 

    
 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-centres/grosvenor-hall/

